
Darke County  
Shrine Club 
By Noble Keith Hocker, Secretary 
 

A little light from Darke.  The DCSC held their May 

dinner meeting at Romer’s in Greenville on May 23
th

.  

There were 48 Nobles, Ladies and Guests present. We 

were pleased to have Assistant Rabban Scott Lipps and 

Oriental Guide Dave Heizer and Lady Linda in 

attendance.  We were entertained by a group of 4
th

 

graders from East Intermediate School in Greenville 

called the East Echoes. These kids were great and they 

requested we send the $100 donation we usually give 

them to the Shrine Hospitals. You don’t have to be a 

member of our Shrine Club to attend meetings.  Feel 

free to join with us for an enjoyable evening of dinner, 

hospitality, and some great entertainment.  Wear your 

Fez. For reservations contact me at 548-7225. By now 

our local Jeepster unit has been to several parades and is 

looking forward to the Greenville Parade on the 28
th

 of 

July.  Hope to see you all there.. We will again have our 

afterglow at the Moose Lodge.  Would you like to be a 

member of the “Jeepsters?”  There are a couple of 

Jeepsters for sale locally.  Contact Bob Anthony at 937-

548-6794 for more information.   If you want your wife 

to listen to every word you say -- talk in your sleep. 
 

 


